February 4, 1966

Pan Anerican Petroleum Corp.
P. 0. Box 68
Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: Dos Hermanos~Morrow
Gas Pool

G:ntlemen:

Enclosed please find a copy of my letter
of January 14, 1966. We cannot find any reply
to the same in this office and are again call-
ing this matter to your attention.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist

RLS/bh
Enc.



